HB 1822 -- COST OF COMPLYING WITH FEDERAL REGULATIONS
SPONSOR: Riggs

Beginning September 1, 2024, this bill requires all state
departments to report, on a quarterly basis, the cost of complying
with federal regulations to the Department of Economic Development.
The reports must be delivered to the General Assembly and made
public on the Department's website.

This bill is the same as HB 313 (2023) and HB 2713 (2022).



